
Father Mother

Married

Alexander King Eliza Watt
Born Hallowe'en, 1839, 
of East Aberdeenshire 

Scotland.
Died August, 1916 

in Selma. California.

Born July 14, 1843 
in Rothiemay

Banffshire, Scotland
Died January. 1902 
in San Francisco.

Four Sons Eight Daughters

John Watt King
Eliza, now Mrs. Wissing
Helen, now Mrs. Brodie

Alexander King
Julia, now Mrs. Ludington
Jean, now Mrs. Hart

Henry X. King
Sarah, now Mrs. Henkel
Jemima, now Mrs. hmrfrr

James Wilson King
Jessie, now Mrs. Spona- 

more

Alexander King and his 
wife, Eliza, came to the 
United States in 1898, 
from the City of Aber­
deen, Scotland.

Annie, died in 1902, aged 
ten years

Also two sisters, named
Maggie, one died in in­
fancy: one wras seven 
years old. Probably in

1876 or 78.

Grandfather Grandmother 
on mother's side

Married

John Watt 
of Claymires 

Rothiemay 
Banffshire, Scotland 

Born 1790; died 1881, in 
his 92nd year

Eliza Macintosh 
of Grantown on Spey 

Inverness-shire 
Scotland 

Died in 1889, in 82nd 
year

One Son 
John Watt. Jr.

Born in Rothiemay 
Banffshire, Scotland, 

May 3, 1849; died 1933, 
in Neshanie, N. J. 

John Watt, Jr., came to 
U. S. A. in 1870 

Married in Chicago. 
Lived in San Francisco, 
where his children, three 
sons and one daughter 
were born. One boy died 
at age of 15? two sons 
and daughter live in New 
York and New Jersey.

Two Daughters 
Eliza became Mrs. King 

Bom 1843? died 1902 
in San Francisco

Margaret—Mrs. Smith 
Born 1846; died 1939 in 
her 94th year in Grimsby 

England.
Left two sons and seven 
daughters in Scotland, 

England and Canada.
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